
 

 

19th April 2023 
 

Dear Parent / Guardian 

 
School Visit to the Library 

 
Did you know?  
 

 Using the library to borrow books and use the computers is free for everyone. 

 Reading at home makes a big difference to how well children get on at school and 
after school – children who read more succeed more!  

 Everyone who joins the library can borrow up to 15 books at any one time; and you 
can download eBooks and audiobooks for free too! 

 From coding, crafting, LEGO building and learning, your local library is a great way to 
explore new skills, make new friends and discover a new world of exciting books. 

 
 
Your child’s class will be visiting the library soon to find out how to use the library and 
borrow books.  If your child already has a library card and you and their class teacher are 
happy to let them borrow some books, then please make sure they bring it with them on 
the day. 
 

If your child hasn’t joined the library yet, if their card has been lost, or if their card has not 
been used for a long time, please fill in and return the accompanying joining form to your 
child’s teacher before their visit to the library, so we can update their account or give them 
a library card on the day. Please ensure you complete all parts of the form. 
 

If you prefer, your child can be offered a Lite membership, so that a maximum of 2 books 
can be borrowed at one time. This can be changed to a full membership at any time by 
popping into your local library and speaking to a member of staff.  
 

If you would like to join the whole family, please visit any Norfolk library, or join online at  

www.norfolk.gov.uk/jointhelibrary  

 

Best wishes, 

 

Sandra Whitwood 

 

Library Manager  

Stalham Library  

http://www.norfolk.gov.uk/jointhelibrary

